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Date: 10/10/2024 

Contact: +250736000001 

 
RE: Preventive Measures Against Marburg Virus During 

 Mako Sharks Swimming Trainings 
 
Dear Parents, Members and Partners 

Greetings from Mako Sharks Swim Club Kigali 

 

The health and safety of our athletes and community remain our top priority. In response to 

concerns regarding the Marburg virus Disease, we are implementing preventive measures to 

ensure a safe training environment for all. 

 

Health Monitoring 

 Daily temperature checks and health screenings for all athletes, coaches, and Parents. 

 Anyone displaying symptoms such as High fever, severe Headaches, ⁠Vomiting, 

⁠Muscle Aches, Diarrhoea or fatigue will be requested to stay home and consult a 

healthcare facility or call RBC on 114.  

  

Enhanced Hygiene Practices 

 Hand sanitizing station at Pool entry locations; mandatory use upon entry and exit. 

 Personal equipment (Swimming and non-swimming items) should not be shared. 

 

Physical Distancing 

 Athletes, coaches and Parents will maintain of distance on pool deck during training. 

 Only one adult per family to escort swimmers to the pool.  

 

Reporting and Isolation 

 All Parents should fill contacts form and Club Administration will record all swimmers who 

joined the practice each training day.  

 Any positive Marburg virus case must be reported immediately. We will follow quarantine 

protocols as per health authorities and communicate necessary updates. 

 

We understand these precautions may cause some inconvenience, but they are essential for the 

well-being of our team. Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. 

 

We remain your disposal for any questions or clarifications. 
 
Best Regards 
  

JAMES BAZATSINDA 
 

PRESIDENT 
 

MAKO SHARKS SWIM CLUB 
 

http://www.makosharks.org/

